
 
 
 
27 January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
Following my last correspondence regarding the strike action next week on Wednesday 1st 
February 2023, I am now in a slightly clearer position about what our staffing complement 
will be able to cover safely. You will be aware that employers are not permitted to ask staff 
if they are going to take industrial action.  
 
We will definitely be able to open school for: 
 

 All of year 11, all day (some of whom have an external exam on that day) 

 Year 13 – this is bespoke for the cohort. Some students will have an in-school programme, others 

will be working from home.  

 
If you have a particular issue with providing childcare for children who are in other year 
groups please can you email Mrs Palmer on Lpalmer@wykhampark-aspirations.org by 
12 noon on Monday 30th January at the latest.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 

Sylvia Thomas 
Executive Principal 
 
 
 
 

Lpalmer@wykhampark-aspirations.org

